
Year 1 Learning Letter

Friday 25th September 2020

We continue to be really pleased with how Year 1 have 

continued to settle in. We are now following a ‘recovery’ 

curriculum in Maths and English and the children have got 

back into the swing of things brilliantly. Well done Year 1!

We are Learning:

 English - To writing simple sentences using capital letters, full stops and 

finger spaces.

 Art - Andy Goldsworthy.

 Maths - Learning about place value and more and less than.

 Science - Thinking about animals and living things and finding out about 

ourselves. Naming different parts of our body and exploring our senses.

 Phonics – ai ee igh oa oo ar or

PLEASE REMEMBER…

 Read at home every night and talk about your reading books. Please record what page 

they read to in the comments section. Books will be change every day. You find 

common exception words in your child’s Reading Diary. Please help your child to read 

and spell them – just take a few at a time!

PE Days.

Please come in wearing your PE kit on these days:

Penguins – Wednesday and Friday

Puffins  - Thursday and Friday

Clubs

If your child is participating in sports club please remember they need to come to school 

wearing their PE kit.

We have started our topic on “Our Wild World”
We are reading Wild by Emily Hughes.

Parking at Leigh

We have recently noticed a small number of parents stopping on the zigzag markings outside the 

school gate to drop of children. This is dangerous for other parents and children so please park further 

along the road.

Houses

All children have now been put into one of our School Houses (Arundel, Bodium, Hever and 

Windsor). We are giving house points to reward a variety of positive behaviours and 

achievements and these will go towards both an individual and House total.


